DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

Minutes of February 13, 2018

Present: Bill Tuttle, Larry Favreau, Gregg Aubin, Donald Harding, Ross Perry, Cathy Harragian, Dave Lyons, Geoff Donohue, Jason J. Parker

Meeting called to order at 7:05 pm.

Minutes of January 9, 2018 meeting were read and accepted. Warrants were reviewed and signed for payment.

Cathy Harrigian from the Historical Commission attended to open a discussion on cemetery conditions and potential issues, particularly with regard to Chocksett Cemetery.

Jason Parker attended to discuss his return to work status. Motion made and passed 3-0 to confirm the return to work status of Jason as described in the letter by Bill Tuttle dated 2/5/18.

Superintendent's Report:

DPW

- 1. Memo received from Board of Health regarding use of herbicides for roadside vegetation control.
- 2. Sample of requirements for water service repair and/or installation was submitted for review.

Motion to adjourn @ 8:25 PM

Gregg Aubin, Chairman
Department of Public Works Board